Committee of Ways and Means email contacts:

Sen.JeffGolden@oregonlegislature.gov, Sen.ChrisGorsek@oregonlegislature.gov, Sen.BillHansell@oregonlegislature.gov, Sen.TimKnopp@oregonlegislature.gov, Sen.KateLieber@oregonlegislature.gov, sen.kathleentaylor@oregonlegislature.gov, Sen.ChuckThomsen@oregonlegislature.gov, Rep.JanelleBynum@oregonlegislature.gov, Rep.ChristineDrazan@oregonlegislature.gov, rep.garyleif@oregonlegislature.gov, rep.susanmclain@oregonlegislature.gov, Rep.RobNosse@oregonlegislature.gov, Rep.TawnaSanchez@oregonlegislature.gov, Rep.JaneenSollman@oregonlegislature.gov, rep.duanestark@oregonlegislature.gov, Sen.BetsyJohnson@oregonlegislature.gov, Sen.ElizabethSteinerHayward@oregonlegislature.gov, rep.danrayfield@oregonlegislature.gov, Sen.FredGirod@oregonlegislature.gov, Rep.DavidGomberg@oregonlegislature.gov, rep.gregsmith@oregonlegislature.gov, Sen.DickAnderson@oregonlegislature.gov, Sen.LewFrederick@oregonlegislature.gov

Subject: Support HB 2488!

Text:

Dear Joint Ways and Means Committee members,

I am asking you to support HB 2488. Our beautiful planet is in peril as is our future and our children’s future. As a resident of the State of Oregon, I strongly support HB 2488 because I think it is important to find a variety of equitable solutions to climate change.

Our state land use system has already played a pivotal role in limiting climate change by encouraging smart, compact development within cities and towns that reduces energy and transportation needs, while protecting neighboring rural lands and wilderness areas for wildlife, agriculture, and the open space our State is celebrated for. 

An additional state-wide goal to address climate equity would be an important addition to our statewide land use system. Oregon’s cities and counties should consider climate justice during their planning process to ensure all Oregonians have access to a healthy future.

Sincerely,

YOUR NAME
YOUR LOCATION


